
AUTUMN NEWSLETTER NOV. 2020 

Share your fundraising ideas with us including  

pictures! Send to: pjwpastor@yahoo.com 

 
It is with much sadness that we inform  
you of the sad loss of our Chairperson 
Rachel Sanders who became ill and  
passed away in April and is now in   

God`s keeping. 
Rachel has been an inspiration to many 

not least with her tireless work with 
Tabs International from the very  

beginning. The School of Life in Kenya 
will be forever grateful to her for her 

kindness and love shown over the years. 
As Trustees we will miss her greatly her 
daughter Ellen has taken over the role of 

Chair with our total support.  
At sometime in the future there will be 
an appropriate celebration of her life  

and we will offer you the opportunity to 
join us on that occasion. 

 For the moment please remember her 
family and friends in your prayers and 

may her example inspire you to use your 
gifts and talents for God`s glory. 

From the success of Richards Soiree evening please look out for 
our December event, details will be on our Facebook page please 
join us! Don’t forget when you shop online to use the easy fund-

raising app, as a means to support TABS.  



Friends of Tabs  

Contact on How you can help or become a Friend of Tabs 

Visit our web site www. tabsinternational.org   or email: tabsint@live.co.uk  befriend us on  

Facebook or Twitter to find out more about how you can help or contact us at: 

PO Box 5129, Bedworth, Warwickshire, CV12 2BJ  

Registered Charity Number :1120148 

 PRAYER REQUESTS: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prayer requests: 
: Please pray for the family and friends of Rachel Sanders both here and in Kenya, her 
wisdom and insight within the charity will be a great loss. Remember too her daughter 
Ellen now taking on the role of Chair.  
: Please pray for our project coordinator in Kiandutu, Moses implementing new Covid 
19 schedules of work in preparation for the school opening in January 21.  This will 
include 4 toilets and a urinal along with the purchase of a new 5,000 litre water butt  
: Pray for Moses continued good relationships with the Parent Teacher Association. 
: Pray for all living in closeness in Kiandutu children parents and teachers as they at-
tempt to stay safe within this environment.  
: Pray for Trustees as they seek funding for the next phase of works within Kiandutu to 
ensure sustainability and education 
 
Thank God for all who continue to support the work of Tabs International and Tabs 
Kenya  
Thank God that 5 teachers have been able to upgrade their qualification’s  
Praise God for the ability for some students to continue learning through ad e-learning 
app on WhatsApp 
Praise God for the continued feeding programme through this epidemic 

Tools with a Mission 
delivering  computers to  Bedworth 

Church for future use in  the work of 
Tabs International and Tabs Kenya  

 
 
 
 
We are so grateful to our Friends of Tabs for continuing to support our work during 
these Covid 19 times.  We are unable to fundraise as we would normally so your faith-
fulness in regular giving is much appreciated. 
 
Our school is due to re open in January and we have agreed works to be  
undertaken in preparation for this, if you feel able  this time to give a one off gift that 
would be most welcome. 
 
Trustees have agreed to proposed new plans for our sustainability project for the future 
of the school  they are : 

NEW INITIATIVES 
The Trustees now want to develop social enterprise projects in Springs of Life 
School and within the town of Thika, that will generate income for the school, as 
agreed with our partners in Kenya.  The projects comprise:  
1) Computer Cafe and Training enterprise  
2) Tailoring and Fashion Design enterprise  

3) Hair Dressing and Beauty Therapy enterprise 

4) Carpentry and Welding enterprise 

 

Rev`s Simon Kamande one of Tabs 

Kenyan Trustees  and friends donated 

food for the teachers who live locally 
during school lockdown. 

Decorate your tree 
this Christmas with a 

special Globe for 
TABS 

£2-50 each 
Buy 2 and you feed a 

child for a month. 


